
BAE Systems Engineering Taster Weeks Warton  
  
We are writing to you on behalf of the team organising the 2018 Engineering Taster 
Weeks hosted by BAE Systems Air Business Unit.  
  
Following the success of previous years, we will once again be running our Taster 
Weeks in the summer of 2018. The Engineering Taster Weeks are aimed at 
developing young people’s perceptions of engineering whilst providing a unique 
insight into the world of aerospace and aviation. 
  
We will be holding two Taster Weeks: 
  

         Monday 9 July to Friday 13 July 2018 

         Monday 16 July to Friday 20 July 2018 

  
Both Taster Weeks will be held at BAE Systems’ Warton Aerodrome in Lancashire, 
with BAE Systems providing accommodation for the week. All students who are 16-18 
years old at the time of the Taster Weeks can apply and the application window will 
be opening on the 9 of February 2018 and will close at 13:00 on the 16 of April 2018. 
  
Please find attached a poster for distribution around your school, and a presentation 
containing more information about the taster weeks. More information on the taster 
weeks and how to apply can be found on our website: 
www.baesystems.com/en/etw/warton.   
  
Would it be possible for you to inform any of your students who you think may be 
suitable for this fantastic opportunity? If possible, could you include a passage about 
our Engineering Taster Weeks in your termly newsletter (highlighting the key dates in 
order to raise the profile of the event and encourage more applications)?  
  
If you would like some more information regarding any aspect of the above, please do 
not hesitate to contact us at: etw.warton@baesystems.com. 
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